
Mr.Rhodes, I have been unjustly  delayed in the past for attempting to make a legal firearms 
purchase. After numerous calls to Trisha Whitfield, I was able to get things straightened out. 
OSP said they had info that might have prohibited me from purchasing a firearm. They were 
wrong. There was no information. OSP lied when confronted with the truth, the microfilm was 
unreadable they said. Fix the problems with the current background check system before you 
burden law abiding gun owners like me with another law that criminals won't comply with 
anyway. 
        Thank You for your time  
                  Don Landrum  
 


